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Anatomy Bequest Program



You are invited to view the  
online Service of Gratitude beginning on

Monday, November 23, 2020
Accessible at:

https://z.umn.edu/serviceofgratitude20

The University of Minnesota students, faculty and staff would like to invite 
you and your family to view an online Service of Gratitude in honor of the 
Anatomy Bequest Program donors, without whose donation our education 

would be incomplete. While we wish to remember and celebrate your 
loved one in person, COVID-19 risks and current guidelines have limited 

our ability to host our traditional Service of Gratitude.

You may expect to receive a gift as a token of the Anatomy Bequest 
Program’s gratitude for your loved one’s generous contribution. This 
year, the Anatomy Bequest Program has selected a commemorative 

booklet of compiled artwork by University of Minnesota students. Each 
donor family will receive one booklet by mail in late November of 2020.
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